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What a term! We are tremendously proud of all the children who have worked so 
hard over the past few weeks. 

First congratulations must go to the Eco Committee who have been awarded an Eco 
Schools Green Flag! This is a tremendous achievement and reflects the enormous 
impact the Eco Committee has had at Eyke. When awarding our Green Flag status, the 
judges highlighted “all the brilliant work you were already doing in creating a 
biodiverse school environment. …. It was great to read how the forging of strong 
community ties has been a by-product of embedding environmental topics into your 
curriculum.” 
 

 
The Eco Committee with their Bug Home 

We demonstrated our community ties again last week with our Summer Recital at the 
Britten Studio at Snape showcasing all the tremendous music at our school. The choirs, 
soloists and orchestra were joined by musicians from Wooden Roots and Snape to perform 
to families, governors, councillors and representatives from the MAT. The hour-long 
performance showed the exceptionally high-quality music taking place at Eyke and the 
dedication of all our young musicians.  

 
Our KS2 Choirs and Upper Strings on stage in the Britten Studio 

 
 
  
 


